Heritage open day 
 Saturday 13th September 2025.

As part of the above event, St. Mary’s church will be open between 10am and 3pm, so please make the most of this chance to see inside our church.
Catherine’s Farmhouse and the Old School House (former church hall) will also be open on the day, so please take the opportunity to visit these places.
Catherine’s Farmhouse will be offering refreshments, so there is no need to offer visitors anything apart from a glass of water.
Our bell ringers hope to ring between 11am and 12 noon, with the opportunity of a ringing lesson for any visitors.
St Mary’s will be a stopping off point of the Ride and Stride event, so please expect the occasional walker or cyclist.













